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Phone 
Nick: 217.417.7633

Amy: 217.417.4646

Email 
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online 
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter 
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod 
Where We Live 
412 Avondale Ave.

Champaign, IL 61820

Hello! The Spring Semester is in full-swing here 
in Champaign-Urbana. Students just completed 
their first exams and are approaching midterms 
in a few short weeks.

This semester has brought on some welcome 
and fun changes to our ministry. Nick has been 
working with one of our pastors and another 
staff member to outline and shape a teaching 
series for our Sunday Morning service. The 
series follows a book called The Epic of Eden 
and gives an overview of the Old Testament 
and explains why it’s important for Christians to 
engage this portion of the Bible. Just a week 
ago Nick taught on Adam and creation.

He continues to enjoy discipling young men, 
meeting and connecting with student athletes, 
and talking about Jesus with whomever will 
listen.

This semester he is taking a seminary class on 
the book of Romans and talks Amy’s ear off 
often about what he is learning.

New Beginnings February 2016

If you remember in previous letters, we’ve shared 
about how large our Home Fellowship had grown 
in the past year. As we began the Spring 
Semester we split that Home Fellowship
into two groups to accommodate the growth. 
Each group is around 15 people currently and 
still growing as students invite their friends to a 
meal and time of fellowship.

In the process of preparing for splitting our Home 
Fellowship, three new leaders have stepped up 
to lead these groups and Nick and Amy have 
moved to roles coaching these new leaders. Amy 
is thriving in this role, as well as serving as a host 
for our now smaller Home Fellowship.

Each Tuesday she helps coordinate rides for 
students, a meal, and a welcoming atmosphere 
as we open our home to 15 young people during 
our Home Fellowship time.

We continue to be thankful for your partnership 
and support of Reliant on our behalf. Thanks for 
all you do to make this ministry possible.

Prayer Requests
• We’re currently at 77% of needed monthly support.
• For continued growth of our Home Fellowships, that 

students would invite their friends and they’d come 
to know Jesus.

• That the Epic of Eden series would be fruitful and 
helpful in the lives of our students.

mailto:nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org
mailto:nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

